Ohio Motor Fuel Tax Refund Claim for School Districts 

[bookmark: _GoBack]School Districts are eligible for  $.06 refund per gallon of fuel purchased.

First time for filing the MVF 81 leave the Refund account number space blank. The Department of Taxation will assign the School District the account number and mail this back to the School District. Please include a copy of evidence of fuel purchased, such as invoices, cash receipts, credit card receipts, or any other document that contains the name and address of the sellers, name of the purchaser, date of purchase, type of fuel, the number of gallons purchased and the purchase price, must be submitted with this claim. 
School districts that have previously filed fill in the refund account number with the number provided by Department of Taxation and follow the directions on the form.

